
Scituate Beach Commission 
Meeting Minutes from May 16th, 2017 
Jenkins Recreation Department, North Scituate 
 
Attendees: 
Nancy Fay (SMC Chair), Steven Tripp (SBC) Anne McCracken (SBC), Danielle 
Taleas (SBC), Paula Elsmore (SBC), and Lisa Caisse (Con Comm) 
 
I. Meeting called to order by P. Elsmore at 7:37 p.m. followed by a unanimous 
vote from the group. 
 
II. S. Tripp to approve minutes from April 13th, 2017, followed a unanimous vote 
from the group. 
 
III. New business: 

 Discussed options for board reappointment/interview  

 Website update with seasonal information, lifeguards, signage review 

 CPC next steps: Public proposal for boardwalk and beach mats 

 SBC goals for 2017-2018 season: Shelter, footbaths/fresh water, port-a-
poty, food venders 

 SBC beach preparation: June 17th at 2:30 p.m. 
 
IV. Project updates from S. Tripp about barrel project 
 
V. Old business: Flag system on hold 
 
VI. Meeting motioned to adjourn at 8:46 p.m. by N. Fay and second by S. Tripp 
and then resulting in a unanimous vote from the group. 


